STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25111

This legislation is recommended by the members of the State Procurement Laws Interim Committee,
which met from August to November 2016 to study issues relating to public procurement and to make
recommendations. The committee is proposing legislation this session but believes that some issues
require further study, including information technology procurement, administrative and judicial review
of procurement challenges and appeals, the ability of certain persons and entities to obligate the state on a
contract, and the applicability of the State Procurement Act to certain persons and entities.

This resolution authorizes the Legislative Council to appoint a committee to undertake and complete a study
ofissues relating to public procurement and to report its findings and recommendations to the Second Regular
Session of the Sixty-fourth Idaho Legislature.

FISCAL NOTE

The cost of the study is not expected to exceed $10,000. The study will be paid for by the Senate and House
of Representatives from their existing appropriation in the Legislative Account.

Contact:
Representative Neil A. Anderson
(208) 332-1000
Senator Fred Martin
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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